TOWN OF PELICAN
MINUTES OF REGULAR BOARD MEETING
JUNE 20™ 2022

The regular meeting of the Town of Pelican Board was called to order by Chairman Gerald Roou
on Monday, June 20* 2022, at 4:00 p.m. in the Pelican Town Hall. Notice of the meeting was
posted in accordance with Wisconsin’s Open Meeting Law.

Roll call: Present were Chairman Gerald Roou, Supervisors Walter Dahlquist and Dave Hollands,
Constable, James Cates, Treasurer Cindy Carroll, and Clerk Mike Ring.

Motion/second Dahlquist/Hollands to approve the June 20 2022, agenda. All aye on voice vote
and motion carried.

Motion/second Hollands/Roou to approve minutes of the regular town board meeting of June 6™"
2022. All aye on voice vote and motion carried.

15 Minutes of informal public comments - Bobbette La Voy came and asked if the Board to keep in

mind both Rueckert and Mark Rd need to be blacktopped.

Scott Bradley came and asked for the Towns support to have the culvert in the mobile home park
of Ohlson Ln fixed. It’s collapsed and causing flooding around Faust Lk. It is on private property,
so Chairman Roou is going to put him in touch with the DNR.

Motion/second Dahlquist/Hollands to approve 2 lot Subdivision of PE-533-14. All aye on voice vote
and motion carried.

Motion/second Hollands/Dahlquist to approve driveway permit for PE-13 on Tre Fiske Rd. and PE-
1504 on Wildflower Bay Rd. All aye on voice vote and motion carried.

Motion/second Dahlquist/Hollands to pay vouchers 9607-9621 in the amount of $23,121.28 All aye
on voice vote and motion carried.

Motion/second Dahlquist/Hollands accept the treasurer’s report as presented. All aye on voice
vote and motion carried.

Motion/second Hollands/Dahlquist to adjourn at 4:45 p.m. All aye on voice vote and motion carried.

Is/Mike Ring, Clerk
Town of Pelican



